
Bargaining Update
Contract Negotiation Session #10  -  8/12/2024

1. Dozens of silent representatives joined the bargaining team continuing to show our 
strength and solidarity throughout the summer. They participated in a caucus taking 
temperature checks on School Committee proposals. 

2. STU made a comprehensive package that the School Committee could accept and we 
would have a contract now! After a 3 hour caucus hey decided to agree to some of our 
responses but nothing related to financials. 

3. Please join us at our next session on Tuesday, August 20th! 

View all of the STU and School committee proposals and the presentations at:  

www.salemstudentsdeserve.org.

Quick Overview: STU made a package proposal, School Committee 
Responded to other STU proposals, and Silent Representatives 
participated in caucus.

Updates

Silent Representative Observation: 
“If they want us to come to work they should improve our work environment and pay not provide us with 
attendance awards!” 


